September 6, 2020
Welcome! We are so glad you joined us today. 



We hope you will be blessed joining with us online! 
Speaker: Pastor Mongens

Message: (2) 7 Signs in John: Distance Healing
Bible Text: John 4 
51 While the man was on his way, some of his servants met him with the news that his son was alive and well. 52 He asked them when the boy had begun to get better, and they replied, “Yesterday afternoon at one o’clock his fever suddenly disappeared!” 53 Then the father realized that that was the very time Jesus had told him, “Your son will live.” And he and his entire household believed in Jesus.
Announcements:
1.  Our Women’s Tea is on September 19. Please invite your friends and register at: fecchurchladies@gmail.com.
2. Our parenting seminar will resume on Saturday, September 26 through Zoom. Our speaker will be Charlotte Lin. The workshop is free but registration is required. Please invite your friends to register at:  parentingworkshopsfeca@gmail.com.
3. If you know anyone who would like to be on our church invite list, please send an email to Pastor Mongens. Messages are also uploaded to our website: www.fecarcadia.org/English/sermons
4. Our children website: https://klongsonfec.wixsite.com/fecarcadiakids; and our youth website: https://fecyouth.com/harbor-online/. 

5. We are very grateful our members continue to support the church financially. Our regular giving has been down as well as our missions fund. We appreciate your help. Thank you!
6. Our prayer meeting is now on Zoom! Please join on Wednesdays (8-9:30 pm) to pray for the world, our missionaries, our country and our needs.  
7. Please send your birthday and anniversary pictures for September to Joy.Bobby@yahoo.com for a slide presentation the end of the month.
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1. Social Concern and Global Missions

Praise the Lord!  As of 9/3, we have collected $14,107.

Fundraising goal:  $40,000.00 from 8/15 to 9/19

The world continues to face the challenges brought by COVID-19.  FECA partner ministries in India have been particularly affected by the pandemic. Our FECA-supported ministry partners Tim and Kloe Kim with Serving Foundation, International are contributing to relief efforts in India. They have been providing food packages since the pandemic began. In addition, for the past several years, SFI has distributed Ziploc bags filled with gifts to children during the Christmas season as part of the "Hope for Christmas".  SFI will do the same this year.

Please support this ministry.  If you would like to participate, mail a check payable to FECA or give online at https://www.feca.org/donation. Whether you give by check or online, include the memo: “COVID-19 Relief & Hope for Christmas – India”.  Mail checks to: FECA at 2617 West Beverly Blvd., Montebello, CA 90640.

Funds raised will be used by SFI to purchase the necessary items and to deliver the packages of hope to Indian children.
2. Pray for the Pastor Fellowship

The FECA Pastoral Fellowship will be held from 10:00 am – 12:00 pm on 9/10 via Zoom. Our speaker will be John Williams, Director of Center for Racial Reconciliation. He will talk about “Biblical Racial Reconciliation between Asian Americans & African Americans”. Please pray for God’s guidance and blessings upon the meeting.  

	July’s Balance

	
	Glendale
	SGV
	FECC
	Diamond Bar
	Arcadia

	7/20 Sur./Def.
	(236)
	13,631
	(24,690)
	(15,554)
	(27,483)

	01-07/20 Sur./Def.
	(122,316)
	121,513
	(176,911)
	(57,895)
	36,947
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